
 

16th March 2021        TRADE NOTICE 

 

 

RE: AUSTRALIA – SYDNEY PORT CONGESTION SURCHARGE 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

PFL wishes to advise that following monitoring of our vessel operations through Sydney, the port 

congestion has been improving and we will remove the Port Congestion Surcharge on March 20th. 

The last vessel to incur the surcharge will be the Kokopo Chief v31. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your PFL representative 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


